
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

CREATION OF SHORT-TERM RENTAL ORDINANCE 

VILLAGE OF ELKHART LAKE 

 
Please take notice there will be a hearing before the Board of Trustees of the Village of 

Elkhart Lake on Monday, January 6th, 2020 at 5:45 P.M. at the Grashorn Civic Center 

located at 84 North Lake Street in the Village of Elkhart Lake to hear a request by the 

Administration & Finance Committee of the Village of Elkhart Lake to create Chapter 31 

Licensing of Short-Term Rentals. A copy of the proposed creation of Chapter 31.00 

Licensing of Short-Term Rentals is available at the Clerk’s Office at 40 Pine Street, P. O. 

Box 143, Elkhart Lake, WI  53020 or call (920) 876-2122 with any questions. 

 

Dated this 13th day of December, 2019 

Jessica Reilly, Clerk 

 

  


